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Our NICER Challenge Pack this term is called: 
Dinosaur Stomp. 

The Challenge that our children will be 
undertaking is: How can we bring dinosaurs back 
to life creatively?  
 

The outcome that the children will be working 
towards will be: to create a dinosaur dance.  

This will happen at the end of Spring term (before 
the Easter break). 

 

 

 
 

Maths and English will happen every morning. 

Normally our Science lessons will happen weekly, during the afternoon.  

Please make sure that PE kits are in school every day.  

All other lessons will be taught through our NICER Challenge Pack. 

Special Event: Dinosaur day in school.  

 

 
 

 
World Book Week is Thursday 2nd March 2016 

NICER Home learning should have come home to you this week. Please see your class teacher if you 
have any questions. We look forward to seeing the children’s outcomes of their work, to be returned 
at the end of term. We will give you a specific date closer to the time. 

Our children are looking forward to another Hook. This time we’re having special visitors into the school 
to come and tell us all about dinosaurs to lead an exciting activity.  

 

 

 

If you would like to know any further information about the NICER Curriculum, please visit our school 
website: www.fibbersleyparkacademy.org.uk  

Dinosaur Stomp 

 I’m looking forward to 
learning all about dinosaurs! 

My favourite 
dinosaur is the T-rex!  

I can’t wait to see 
the dinosaurs! 

NICER Challenge pack 

Our week: 


